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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Joshua & Mason 

Class 2 
Sofiia & Manson 

Class 3 
Annalise & Lexi 

Class 4 
Brody & Hava-Rose 

Class 5 
Whole Class 

Class 6 
Whole Class 

Nursery 
Isabella & Nova-Rose 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Chloe 

Class 2 
Hadia 

Class 3 
Lilia 

Class 4 
Amitoj 

Class 5 
Ayasha 

Class 6 
Shay 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 9th May 2025 

We hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend last weekend. This week the children 
have been busy in school and nursery working hard and enjoying the sunshine.  
 

On Thursday Classes 5 & 6 had a fantastic time visiting Hoo Zoo. It was their first trip 
out from school on a coach and they were all very excited! 
 

A big thank you to Dobbies Garden Centre who have donated plants and 
other gardening materials. We really appreciate their generous support 
which has included a seed for every child to plant and grow. More 
information about this coming soon.  

Next week’s word…. 

together 

Attendance 
Whole School - 91.68% 
Class 1 - 90.67% 
Class 2 - 92.25% 
Class 3 - 86.89% 
Class 4 - 87.74% 
Class 5 - 98.30% 
Class 6 - 91.12% 
 

Lates = 22 

Lost Learning =   

1 hour 57 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4  

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40    

£2 per day 
 

Please come to the main 
entrance door for  
Breakfast Club.  

Reading at home 
 

We have been really encouraged to 
see that there are children who are 

reading at home regularly. We know that it is 
helping them to become fluent and confident 
readers. Children read regularly in school but 
with regular practice at home they make even 
better progress. Please don’t forget to write in 
your child’s reading diary when they read at 

home. If you have any challenges at home with 
your child's reading then please let us know and 

we will see what we can do to help. 

Wednesday  
14th May 

Class photos 
(school and nursery) 

during the day 

Wraparound Care 
From September we will have after school care 
available every day of the week. To help us get 
an idea of the number of children 
who might use it, please complete 
the online survey that was sent out 
this week. The survey can also be 

accessed using this QR code. 

Building Work 
This week Portakabin have begun the 

groundworks on the field in preparation 
for the temporary classrooms. This 
work will take around five weeks.  

The children have enjoyed seeing the various lorries 
and diggers on the playground.  

Thank you to everyone for your support with the 
changes to arriving and leaving school.  

Please can we remind afternoon nursery parents to 
wait at the bottom of the ramp to allow Year 1 
parents to collect their children at 3:10, before 

nursery come out at 3:20.  

Could you help 

our school and 

nursery? 
 

There is currently a vacancy on 
the Governing Body for a parent 
governor. Parent Governors are 

able to bring expertise from 
living in the local community 

and their experience of nursery 
and school as a parent. There 

are usually three meetings each 
term. Support and training is 

offered for all new governors. If 
you would like to know more 
then please talk to Mrs Boddy 
or Mrs Bentley (in the office).  

https://forms.cloud.microsoft/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKur3VXrUUdttDmQV8zWtwvF9UNllJTUJJQklTNExOVzJGSE5UVU5GNjdLWC4u&route=shorturl

